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Upcoming Events 

October 3 – Golf Outing at 

Chanticlair Golf Course 

 

October 3 - Thanksgiving 

Gratitude Celebration sharing 

campers’ messages of gratitude, 

music & more.  A special handout 

will explain more about event.  

 

LLC Golf Outing Results 
Our largest group of 26 LLC 

players enjoyed a beautiful 

morning of golf last Saturday at 

Chanticlair Golf Course.  Joe 

Palmeri won the longest drive and 

Cliff Porter won the closest to the 

pin contest.  The foursome of 

Kevin Evon, Tony Gagliardi, 

George Gelinas and Dave 

LeBreche won low round honors 

at three under par. Congrats! 

 

 

Anti-Syphon Valves 
Please leave the anti-syphon valve 

attached to your faucet after 

removing your hose for the winter.  

Any camper removing the anti-

syphon valve will be charged a fee. 

 

 

Paddling Boats 
Paddlers have until the close of 

camp to enjoy their boats.  By 

closing day though, we need all 

paddle vessels removed from the 

racks.  Please remove them from 

camp or place them on your deck 

or under your RV. 

 

 

Sign Up Sheets 
Sign-up sheets for winter boat 

storage, winterization of RV water 

systems, fall and spring site 

cleaning and monthly paying of 

seasonal campsites are at the 

office.  

 

Boats Off Docks Schedule 
Floating docks need to be vacated 

by Sunday, September 20.  Please 

remember to take your lines and 

bumpers, as any items left behind 

will be considered abandoned.  

Winter storage boaters should 

place their boats close to Cottage 

Road or along the St. Thomas 

Moore boundary line.  All other 

boat and utility trailers should be 

removed from the property by 

closing day.  
 

 

Closing Up Checklist 

• Winterize water system or 

sign up for winterization 

• Leave anti-syphon valve  

• Unplug from electric 

• Take hose off camp water 

bib 

• Disable golf cart or take it 

home 

• Store kayaks etc. on site 

• Lock RV and drop off key 

in office if you haven’t 

already 

• Remove any coverings on 

picnic table and clean 

surface of table 

 

Gardner Lake 

Water Temperature 65° 

 

 
860-859-1424 

 

Invoices For Electric 

And Winter Storage 
Invoices for electric overages for 

August and winter storage for the 

2020-2021 winter season are 

available at the campground office 

again this weekend.  Winter 

storage payments are due in our 

office by October 12.  If you don’t 

intend to leave your RV on site, 

please let us know.  If you pull 

your RV off and leave personal 

items, you will be charged a 

storage fee of $125 + tax for items 

left on site.   
 

 

Winterization 

Of Water Systems 
Campers having Laurel Lock staff 

winterize their RVs water system 

should do the following: 

Make sure the office has a key to 

one of your doors and any outside 

showers or faucets.  

Leave slide outs out until after 

winterization is complete (we will 

call you after it’s done.) 

Leave the RV instruction booklet 

on the kitchen table. 
 

 

Last Chatter 
This will be the last Chatter for 

2020.  Thank you to all our 

campers for staying socially 

distant, for not bringing Covid into 

our camping community and for 

your understanding of the current 

situation in regards to reduced 

recreation activities and closure of 

the rec halls.  We look forward to 

celebrating 3 important 

anniversaries with you next 

season:  100 years of family 

ownership of the property, 55 

years as a campground and 20 

years of management by Laurel 

Lock Property Management.  

 

Stay well and be safe. 


